Nicholas Cotton and Tony Briglia:

Our thoughts on the project....wow its finally finished.

We really enjoyed the project as a whole.  I feel like I learned more about the fundamentals of computers than I ever understood.  I have been able to use computers in many forms from building desktops to using several different types of embedded systems, but this really explained the fundamentals that go into these systems.  The CPU portion is typically taken for granted because we typically do not directly access it.  This project made me really understand the internal workings of the CPU apposed to just using a CPU.  I also had no experience with VHDL or any FPGAs.  This project really demonstrates the versatility and importance of FPGA's.  This project overall was a great learning experience and quite a challenge.  

Next time I would have tried to be a little more organized with my code but most of those issues were from lack of experience with VHDL.  I would attempt to be as thorough with the data path as possible and document every instruction through each component as extensively as possible.  The biggest problem seemed to be not documenting well enough and having to rework things due to forgetting the structure or path.

I would recommend for anyone else doing the project to start as early as possible.  If the lectures could possible be done out of order in order to allow the project to start earlier in the semester this would help distribute the load.  Overall I would just recommend anyone doing this project to document everything and do not procrastinate.  Take the project serious and it will be a great learning experience.
